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From:
Sent:
To:
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Please consider this email my written intervention to the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission, 
regarding the licence renewal of the NB Power Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station. 

I am a young person whose future will be directly impacted by choosing nuclear over renewables. I 
suffer from serve anxiety and depression, I would have to leave my home and relocate due to valid 
concerns about mine and my family's health if a 25 year license were to be issued. I am a parent 
concerned about the future of my children and leaving them with legacy radioactive waste. I am 
also concerned about radioactive emissions in the event of an accident. Please don't take away my 
peace of mind that I've just newly found. We cannot afford to relocate if you go ahead with the 
current plan, and I fear what it would do to my family. Please reconsider.  

- Alexandra DeCarlo-Graves 
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